
East Avenue Traffic Calming 
and East Avenue & University 
Road Crossing Re-Design
After a neighborhood request for traffic calming and evaluation of 

available data, the Department of Public Works (DPW) has identified 

East Avenue as a priority street for traffic calming. DPW and VHB invite 
you to participate in an Online Public Meeting to review the preferred 
design alternative and share your feedback. Join us for a conversation 

about the preferred alternative for traffic calming along the roadway, 

as well as a potential re-design of the pedestrian crossing at the 

intersection of East Avenue & University Road. Please join us on  

January 25 at 6:00pm for an Online Meeting (meeting details below).

January 25, 2022 | 6:00pm
Zoom Webinar

Webinar ID: 839 9316 1571

Passcode: 281265

Join by telephone: (646) 558-8656

or by Zoom link: https://vhb.zoom.us/j/83993161571?pwd=MjdhcWs1Nnp
OYi9LeVlISkN2VWlRZz09

Contact DPW with comments at  

dpwplanning@burlingtonvt.gov or (802)863-9094


